
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Victoria Point State High School, 
 
All bus routes operated by Transdev and other information can be found on our 
website www.transdevqld.com.au. For all possible public transport options, parents 
are advised to go to www.translink.com.au and access the Journey Planner, as this 
may include other service providers’ options unknown to us. 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
Rebecca Fowler 
Customer Experience Officer (Schools) 
T: +61 7 3248 6141 | E: rebecca.fowler@transdev.com.au  
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